
Geneva Woods Storm Drainage: Virtual 
Public Meeting #1 & Questionnaire 

 
Virtual Public Meeting #1 

Join the Municipality of Anchorage Project Management & Engineering (MOA PM&E) at 

the first public meeting to learn about the Geneva Woods South Storm Drainage project. 

   

Virtual Public Meeting #1 

Wednesday, March 16, 2022 

5-6:30pm 

Microsoft Teams Link 

Or call-in: (833) 452-0188 

Conference ID: 272 671 694# 

  

If you can't make it, the meeting materials will be posted on the project website after the 
meeting.  
 

Visit the project website. 

 

Get Involved 

• Complete the project questionnaire online or by completing and returning the paper 

questionnaire, which was mailed to residents/owners along the storm drainage 

project area in February 2022. 

• Contact us with questions or comments by emailing Public Involvement Lead 
Holly Spoth-Torres at holly@huddleak.com. 

 
 
 

Project Overview 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Nzc2NjZhN2MtZWVkYS00NzAwLWJiN2MtNDVlZDA4YmEwNjM0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222e7c4db4-0cee-48bb-be51-9d4e5736c2a2%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%223b1e8e7b-2f4f-4a2e-9460-b20356f20d45%22%7d
https://genevawoodsstormdrain.com/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GenevaWoods
mailto:holly@huddleak.com


The Municipality of Anchorage (MOA) Project Management and Engineering 

Department (PM&E) is investigating a project to replace the existing deteriorated storm 

drain south of St. Gotthard Ave and east of the New Seward Highway. Improvements 

may include new storm drain pipe and manhole support. 

PM&E’s engineering design consultant, PTS Inc., is working on a Design Study Report 

(DSR) to analyze design alternatives. Findings will be presented to residents, 

stakeholders and property owners and feedback will be solicited as part of the Public 

Involvement Plan. No funding for final design or construction has been received at this 

time. 

 

Project Area 

 

 


